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	ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
                                 SUPPORTING COMMUNITIES 


	To:
	Matthew Dempsey, Planning Officer, Development Management, 5 Pancras Square

	From:
	Edward Davis (Pollution Planning Consultant)

	Date:
	03 June 2019

	Re:
	120 Finchley Road London NW3 5HT

	Proposal:
	Installation of external lighting to front facade (Retrospective)

	Reference:
	2018/6241/P

	Key Points:
	The proposals are acceptable in environmental health terms


I have taken a look at the submitted lighting assessment which has proposed sufficient levels as required for the installation. Therefore I do not have any objections to the installation and suggest the following condition should you be mindful to grant the application.

External artificial lighting at the development shall not exceed lux levels of vertical illumination at neighbouring premises that are recommended by the Institution of Lighting Professionals in the ‘Guidance Notes Reduction of Obtrusive Light’.  Lighting should be minimized and glare and sky glow should be prevented by correctly using, locating, aiming and shielding luminaires, in accordance with the Guidance Notes. 

Reason: To ensure that the amenity of occupiers of surrounding premises is not adversely affected by lighting
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards 

Edward Davis 

Pollution Planning Consultant
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